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To: Cities, Villages, and Counties within the LENRD
From: Curt Becker, LENRD Projects Manager

Date: April 8, 2019

Subject: Flood damages across the LENRD

One of the 12 responsibilities of Nebraska’s NRDs is the prevention of damages from flood water and
sediment as well as flood prevention and control.

The Lower Elkhorn Natural Resources District (LENRD) serves all or parts of 15 counties in northeast
Nebraska. We're asking for your assistance in locating areas that were severely affected from the
historic flooding of March 2019.

If your community or county was affected by flood waters, and you are looking for ways to control
future flooding in your area, please contact our office for more information.

Several of our flood control projects across the district held up very well during this historic event. We
continue to research ways to help prevent flooding in other areas across the district. If you're interested
in working together to protect your community or county against future flood events, please contact me
at the LENRD office in Norfolk.

It's important to contact us with any requests you may have as soon as possible. The district has limited
funding available that could potentially help some of your requests, both now and in the future. We are
also aware of other funding sources that have deadlines quickly approaching.
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